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Dear folks at home,                       10-31-72

It sounds like it is a little bit of a challenge to "hold down the fort" at home.
Sounds interesting.

I have a couple tests tomorrow so I'll have to make this letter short. Test are in
Chemistry & Physics.

There was a little Kitten at the door of the science building when I came out this
morning. He must have been waiting for someone. Its kinda cold out for him to be
sitting out there though (30° F). I meowed to him and he scidoodled off to where
he had a better advantage of the situation. 

It's nice that life here (as in other places) has similarities to home. It makes it nice
when there is some congruency between different times and places.

Well time to get back to studying.

I'll give you a hint to when Thanksgiving recess starts. The last day of scheduled
classes is the 21st of Nov. So far I don't think there is a Chemistry lab scheduled
that day. Embryology, then, will be my only class on tuesday (and thats over at
about 11:15 am). We might not even have Embryology that day. Love, Mike
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